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Cao agreements are formulated in accessible cao text 
 
 
Datum 27-1-2022 
 
 
The new year started off with the new Cao umc 2022-2023. In January 2022 the adjusted 
salaries were paid out. And the permanent increase in salary from 1 August 2021 was paid 
out in January 2022 with retroactive effect. 
 
The NFU presented the draft cao text to the unions at the end of 2021. In January and February 
2022, the unions and the umcs will agree how exactly to formulate the agreements in the text of the 
new cao. The emphasis will be on legibility. The definitive cao text is expected to be available from 
March 2022. 
 
A number of agreements in the cao, for example the generational policy, will be elaborated later this 
year.  
 
Do you have any questions about the cao or the agreements? Please contact your P&O department 
or send an email to: caoumc@nfu.nl 
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